TE TRAGENICS

Representing: Qwast Wireloss/TVW Wireless

To: Lisa Seaman
Rapid City Planning Department :

From: Kevin Galik :
Tetragenics

Re: Major Amendment / 01UR056

Dear Lisa,

Kovin Galik - Zoning Specialist.
TETRAGENICS COMPANY
12310 E. Miraheau Parkway #200
Spokane, WA 99216 U.SA.

ph: 500-079.3815
fax: 509-826-4674
Sprawinot@aol.com

| am pleased to inform you that the owners of Rushmore Electric have agreed to install a fence around the
existing lattice tower, therefore we will be in full compliance to all conditions of the original Use on Review
Application 01UR052 to aliow 8 communfoatlon tower (collocation on an existing tower) in the General
Commercial Zoning District. The fence comractor wilt be notified immediately to start construction

(Refer to attached bid), ;

This letter is a request to withdraw the Major Amendment Application 01UR056. Please forward this letter to all
Planning Commissioners.

Sincerely,

o S0

Kevin Gallk

cc

Rushmore Electric



